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I oppose this bill. This bill will harm agriculture and add an onerous amount of rules 

and regulations that will do nothing but create a more complex water management 

system. Why do the Tribes need to be consulted? They have their own sovereign 

land, they don't need to be consulted with on the rest of Oregon. You legislators are 

exactly the reason that farming is declining at an alarming rate in Oregon. Kind of like 

all of the onerous housing regulations enacted decades ago. We are now paying for 

those bad decisions, we will be suffering from this bad bill as well. More government 

regulation is not the answer. If you support this bill, you are the problem.  


